
FOXHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    
                                                                                                                                        

Headteacher - Mrs S Thomason 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

We are in the process of revamping our outdoor area and we are on the lookout for 

the following items: 

 

-Black guttering 

-Torches 

-Black milk crates 

-Real building/construction/road signs 

-Hard hats 

-Hi vis vests for children 

-Tape measures 

-Small vehicles/cars 

-Brown baskets/boxes 

-Silver/Metal jugs, bowls, large spoons, buckets 

-Wooden pestle and mortar 

-Silver/ metal measuring cups 

-Silver or black weighing scales 

-Silver/metal tea set 

-Silver/metal colander 

-old cooking books/recipe books 

-Tonka Toys/ Large vehicles 

-Chalk 

If you have any of the above items that you no longer want or need, please could you 

consider donating them to us. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Dolby 

Early Years Leader 

 


